
Bulldog Bulletin

May 2nd

Division 1 Field trip
to Steveston

Fridays
2:45 pm 

Grad freezie sale for $1

May 9thMay 9th
Zone 1 Track & Field MeetZone 1 Track & Field Meet

at Minoru Parkat Minoru Park

May 17thMay 17th
Professional DayProfessional Day

May 20thMay 20th
Victoria Day HolidayVictoria Day Holiday

May 22ndMay 22nd
1 to 2 pm in the gym1 to 2 pm in the gym

Welcome to KindergartenWelcome to Kindergarten

May 29thMay 29th
1 pm WALKATHON1 pm WALKATHON

June 7thJune 7th
Fun DayFun Day

Dismissal at 1:45 pmDismissal at 1:45 pm
June 14thJune 14th

Grade 7s to PlaylandGrade 7s to Playland

Friday May 10th 
Hanging Flower Basket

Pick up after school
at outside door 23
by the parking lot.

May 3rd 
Sushi Lovers Hot

Lunch

  April 29th - May 3rdApril 29th - May 3rd      

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events



From Diefenbaker PAC



Staff vs Grade 7 students
Basketball game.

This was such a fun time and display of skill, team work and 
competitive spirit.  Great job, both teams!!



Student illness

If your child is ill with fever, cough, runny nose or is throwing up, please
keep them at home for at least 24 hours and until symptom free before
going back to school. Thank you for your support in keeping our school

community safe and healthy for everyone.

Staff Parking

Staff parking is for staff only. Also, please do not park on the road leading
to the staff parking lot. Parents and caregivers are asked to park in the
drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the neighbourhood

streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for everyone.

Reminders

Community fridge

As you know wer are fortunate to have new community
fridge at our school. The food items in the fridge have  

become very popular with many of our students.  We are
finding that some of our students have packed sufficient

and healthy lunches but they still come to help
themselves to too many snacks in our fridge. As a result,
there are not enough snacks left for students who need

them.  We are asking that you speak with your child
about using our school fridge responsibly. Thank you.



Kindness to Place

Earth Day Family Bulldog Teams

Diefenbaker students did a great job working together with others in our
school community.

Our students had an opportunity to plant new seeds in our school garden,
create posters about taking care of spaces at our school and  learn more

about where waste goes in our land.

Many teams also participated in the Great Diefenbaker School Clean-Up!
 

 

Kindness Umbrella



McMath Leadership students
visited Diefenbaker Grade 6 and 7 classes to
talk about kindness, team work and getting
ready for high school. Let’s stay connected!




